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​Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our
website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements
 

Dr. Renee Gardner Named Emeritus Professor

LSUHSC-New Orleans has named Dr. Renee Gardner as Emeritus Professor
in recognition of her 30 years of service as faculty and dedication to LSU
medical students, residents, and fellows. Dr. Gardner retired on February 29,
2024. Congratulations, Dr. Gardner!

Recent Scholarly Activity

Dr. Amanda Dumas recently co-authored a paper published in
Public Health Reports entitled "The Utility of Virtual Home Visits
to Reduce Asthma Burden in Low-Income Black Communities in
Louisiana During the COVID-19 Pandemic." You can read the
article here.

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/
https://journals.sagepub.com/doi/10.1177/00333549241236090#tab-contributors
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/6662b7fd-75c2-4e46-8d5f-88fc5dea22e9.pdf


Dr. Juan Gershanik Funds Grand Rounds Visiting Professor

Thank you Dr. Juan Gershanik for your financial support of Dr. Jamilah
Hackworth's Visiting Professorship last week. Dr. Gershanik established a
LSUHSC Foundation account last year to support LSU Pediatrics Grand
Rounds. The department looks forward to future professorships supported by
Dr. Gershanik.

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Week:
Choosing to Thrive Instead of Simply Surviving

More thanks goes out to Dr. Jerussa Aita-Levy for organizing a successful
Wellness Week. Events included Heal the Healer, Resident Breakfast, Dr.
Hackworth's Grand Rounds, and a Working Mom's Lunch. You can view more
pictures here.

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/1578eb83-7d5e-411b-85e8-f34e4a252404.pdf


Upcoming Children's Environmental Health Events

Dr. Dumas is excited to invite the Department of Pediatrics to two important
upcoming events focusing on children’s environmental health, co-sponsored by



the New Orleans Health Department in partnership with Texas Tech University
Health Sciences Center El Paso and supported by the Environmental
Protection Agency.

Healthy Homes Workshop*
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2024
Time: 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.
Location: Children’s Hospital New Orleans

This workshop will delve into the crucial connection between housing and
health, guiding participants through holistic approaches to address threats to
the health and well-being of residents, especially children. Learn about the
eight “Keep It” principles of a healthy home. Register here, View Flier.
 
*This workshop will also be held in Spanish on Tuesday, April 9. View flier
here.
 
Children’s Environmental Health Symposium

Dates: April 11-12, 2024
Location: Children’s Hospital New Orleans

 
Join us for an enlightening symposium to explore the environmental impacts on
children's health, targeting professionals across the healthcare and educational
spectrum. This event promises to enrich your understanding with the latest
insights into environmental threats, ethical considerations, and preventive
methods for common environmental illnesses. Secure your spot today, View
Event Flier and Agenda.
 
Both events are free of charge and aim to equip attendees with the knowledge
and tools necessary to promote a healthier environment for our children. We
encourage you to share this invitation with your colleagues and within
your professional networks to maximize outreach and impact.
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not
hesitate to contact swcpeh@ttuhsc.edu or call (915) 215-6136.

​Pediatric Research Day - Call for Abstracts:
Due this Friday, April 5th

https://elpasottuhsc.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9prfrHamrjUhCTk
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/b1f2cacc-372b-499b-ae9a-d119783521f3.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/e60755fd-ca62-4941-8f82-45988e3f1c48.pdf
https://cmetracker.net/TTUHSCEP/Publisher?page=pubOpen#/EventID/3561/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/baa0d742-afce-43cb-a44c-b0c28b14e069.pdf
mailto:swcpeh@ttuhsc.edu


Note: You will need to sign up for an Oxford Abstracts account in order to submit an abstract.
Flyer PDF
Submission Link

EQuIP's 12th Annual Quality Improvement
and Patient Safety Forum

 

Submit your abstract to http://bit.ly/QIForum2024 
DEADLINE EXTENDED: April 7, 2024

Abstracts will be accepted from all LSUHSC Schools
Questions? Email equip@lsuhsc.edu 

Learn more

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/441f3b8b-e71a-4120-95ab-1c18f34aceb2.pdf
https://app.oxfordabstracts.com/stages/48113/submitter
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FQIForum2024&data=05%7C02%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cf099096e1c6f4f8d113208dc524e27c4%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638475742876750262%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hrwyJrZrkbs20X3xKuMjLvXqPKAGlquHFk2TrNePx1k%3D&reserved=0
mailto:equip@lsuhsc.edu
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/medical_education/graduate/EQuIP/qi_forum.aspx




If you are not able to donate downtown, we have a drop off site located outside the
LSU Pediatrics Suite on the State Street campus.

Look for the donation box outside of the suite.

March 31 marked International Transgender Day of Visibility (TDOV), a day
dedicated to celebrating the accomplishments and victories of transgender
people while raising awareness of the work still needed to end the continued
discrimination, harassment, and harm against the trans community and their
families. There are over 1.6 million trans, non-binary and gender-expansive
youth (age 13+) and adults across the United States, creating a diverse

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpflag.org%2Ftransgender-day-of-visibility%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C244fbbb558a349284e6608dc52686aa6%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638475855650488590%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nf2JYw0pNcFFdO7x66iXAbE%2FPxOBuXUmc8EvETNL61g%3D&reserved=0


community, representing all racial and ethnic backgrounds as well as all faith
traditions.
 
Not just on this day, but every day, we must celebrate all trans and non-binary
people everywhere and combat disinformation, discrimination and hate
impacting our community.

​Share Your News!

The department wants to highlight your
success! Please send any news to include in
Tuesday Tidbits to Kelly Allerton

 
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT

New video monthly

April Video: Communication
 

Good communication skills are crucial to quality healthcare. Whether during rounds, in clinic or via
Telemedicine we can all teach our learners about clear, compassionate communication. Let's focus on
our communication skills during the month of April. This quick video (under three minute) is a great
reminder of how important these skills are and gives tips for continual quality improvement.
 

https://youtu.be/aeSlJPLFk8Q

Please send any suggestions or areas of faculty development need to
acree1@lsuhsc.edu.

 
If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these
websites:

LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site
LSUHSC Faculty Development and Evaluation Committee's Tiger Bites
Series
ACGME LEARN

For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,
​please contact Amy Creel.

 

mailto:kslumb@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0018kOyKZGLFJuDuJrw-9hYHErMsbYw_pWTdQVow_2DDJ-GY6ibUYfLyWGQWsagm20nMe9JCoMBeru9acSDVWIZX5nxc70A6mxU8in0fgdPpGSeiwriburuqReQKrueWVgLWzHqZFkdbzzm7F2QrlNuuj20_sxzQFT5-0iJVuTGgAP063YrVqxi0HagKE8NnJqanmjm218HbmqEfWcLR_-0o41ALKdX5G6yxfExgbj-_kjI9vXbqzBd2oUrOENiwiA-SlifShYLB5uDqLCJSfK280F-Xbd_tGt9ldopF37oQ1zLS6pLtqjL5UmkWeLb7sc4_nTVQI2hd5HnwZpQfyYcT899FDkrnVDfEE8jhAbAxB_byIzaQXKK-lUrXpFA6FTza95TGtfI2J0M584m7v40EyiB4MXMZ_rA-KbJ6DIC5_mRzUD9koiYuqftpK5LuMxwPb9KJ8CsgbRnln_3HIQhrjnxpdVBcW6HZNHaUe4q8X3WuHI1f48gqmjMyj6qACgsSXpOSlTpBzSao4-TzE0ZW9QKVimbAePO3DHpf7QTOCTvl60hbGB6-Nns9Owyg-Rq3a1YuTwTghme50wh_5YKs0ZjK7Fiik1OC63zoCXDjkg8ahzG3ow76eQqXUhkyWWAtZm_M6sSwtk8Tp44vt7FS_g89Z6IYUjmA4V-eHnDttErjTEMwxTxlvQdzCE58ybI%26c%3DJUuZNBX7Nge7tDlJjH67jAI1aZ8IHgmf_PNtaVnCEFSRBCVgbP3XQw%3D%3D%26ch%3DPUnfBAWOPMvvOju0OqShdfgqaO7PC9F1tME_N0r0teGx8DUdPBhcIw%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cda3087e9f6fd4054967108db45bda4ac%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638180453092750764%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=COoZCTev3KhSgKxDfXL79e%2FnG8KCKj0PuOGLm38U%2FAg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCJZ3NN7oB8vSBdYy3aJk8G4dA-syIK9ziB8iZewUnFvX5RwuRymTh1dX1ov4CV7yPJQ64_HSXN4R3tqVGDLs5llbLyK8rfWnreJDRN00Vhbf820EhFa2PFTqNplpmHhMHVBYavrmfRIjzBVxq-Tyo_HTSUHcAEo3rA%3D%3D%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xtpcgYepCE2gUOEl%2FMMOKMtQTU%2BrysyLr9nWKNYQFs0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCJZ3NN7oB8vSvWXpY3W4P-EXM_pcNLmJ9rEYTJUjOFGD39w3YjH2Oon1Cc9_h3jnLP6DTyfoMeQxl4EmG_eFLuK4X1Y4TQK-zTUh-ZWXW6Zj96jYjBpXIrYZz758dn1NG6ljxHY8FXxSF04CqR4-vXNsCL440ZKBSdSeJRmfO_kW%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4sN09Ct9irZy9Gg%2B0fhmLo%2BgwXU8RvAO0cJjbCjzF8I%3D&reserved=0
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/medical_education/cme/TigerBites/
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCBbWBNU8hq8kwPQ7NN6apG1Axxj5mpkx-U2GPsgc25KjJat1DuZL-UE0PgBNH5Ryr8JtHgdW7KFUow3ZTwFR0pWtuGsZnanwB8PSfhS67poB%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nRckdaApeLPwJaH2GpJ8q6%2BGUqhUerYdE0JAH898mTc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu


CHNOLA Announcements
 

Grand Rounds

Please see the attached flyer for this week's presentation from Dr. Jenifer Christner.
A limited number of lunches will be provided for guests in the Large Conference
Rooms. Overflow viewing space is available in the small rooms outside the
Conference Rooms, or on the 3rd floor in the Physician Lounge. 

Register Here: https://forms.gle/KHcZ4J5vkEDrDEu48

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/6662b7fd-75c2-4e46-8d5f-88fc5dea22e9.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FKHcZ4J5vkEDrDEu48&data=05%7C02%7Csbroo9%40lsuhsc.edu%7C6a20f646874545e9cdf908dc113813f8%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638404179782832699%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3dXNmAiE1SEShoP0qXtZn6RBOn6Ea%2B1s6BZakcqLU0k%3D&reserved=0


PLEASE READ: You need to register using the linked form to receive credit for
participating. Thank you for your understanding.

The usual note: to receive credit, attendees must register using the provided form,
and attendee names as they appear in zoom should clearly identify the attendee.

 
Department Wellness

CHNOLA's childcare center open for children of providers/staff working at
Children’s Hospital (flyer)

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Resources (information)

 
Other Announcements

Latest Edition of The Pulse (link)

Resident Education
Resident Participation in Research (information) - complete a shared
spreadsheet with a brief description of the project you are looking for
collaboration or assistance with.

Department Biostatistician
Department Biostatistician, Dr. Zhide Fang, is available to provide
biostatistical support to faculty, fellows, and residents. Please see below
for revised scheduling procedures:

1. Email Zhide Fang at zfang@lsuhsc.edu
2. Provide brief explanation of the service you need and, if applicable, times

you are able to meet
3. Dr. Fang may request additional information depending on the nature of

your request
4. Asking simple, direct questions through email is welcome at any time, but

appointments are preferred

Administrative Reminders
Importance of Time Certification (information) - learn more about why we
certify time each month!

Use of Non-LSUHSC Email (information)

Download the new Department Composites for the 2023-2024 academic
year! (Resident, Fellow, Faculty, and Admin Staff).

LSU travel policy and procedures (information)

 
Department Anniversaries

 
Pinki Prasad, 13 years

Bonnie Schiffman Brignac, 5 years

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/151b2af5-d8f7-47bf-82e4-0ffd04195f56.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/1d4cb304-a1aa-490a-a58e-0a0cb31a0e74.pdf
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pulse/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/f2b9e87f-121c-4765-9d6b-50b7a9d060df.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/6dc70167-baa4-4da6-acaa-cd2e3f0bf357.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/5613f0c3-d0c8-4d31-a28e-9e7a309b2215.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/34f2288d-0f03-4de5-b2b5-044fda80ac07.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/d48ff0e3-22b4-40c3-8eeb-c2d97bc00806.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/f98fc50d-9528-48be-8f1e-b964538d81b7.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/eeab7555-01ad-4840-be1e-5fd95425052b.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/05cbe4ef-1e7b-438f-9dd9-d504a455400b.pdf
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/accounting/travel.aspx


Charles Hemenway, 2 years
Taylor Rogge, 2 years

Looking for old newsletters?
​View the Tuesday Tidbits archive on the department's website. (link)

Submit information to the next Tuesday Tidbits

Department of Pediatrics| LSUHSC

 

LSU Pediatrics | 200 Henry Clay Ave, New Orleans, LA 70118

Unsubscribe lsupediatrics@lsuhsc.edu

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bytidbits@lsupediatrics.ccsend.compowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/newsletter.aspx
mailto:kslumb@lsuhsc.edu
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:tidbits@lsupediatrics.ccsend.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

